
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Club of the Week 
Our Club of the Week is Cookery club which is run by Mrs Peck for Year 5 children. This is a 

very popular club and the thinking behind it is that at the end of the sessions the children 

will be able to cook 10 main courses and 10 puddings. This is truly a life skill and judging from 

the laughter on a Friday afternoon is fun too! 
 

Cross country 
Congratulations go to Joe, Jack, Hollie and Ava who 

all represented our school at the Leicestershire 

Cross country at Prestwold Hall on Saturday and ran 

well. It was a really enjoyable event and we hope that 

at the next race on the 31st October we have more 

entrants from school. Car sharing is possible for 

those who would find it difficult to get there or just 

come along and support. 
 

Stranger danger  
Recently the allegations regarding stranger danger has highlighted the need for reminders 
and giving our children strategies for reacting to dangers and keeping safe which is of 
paramount importance to us. I have asked our local police officer Kevin Bradley to come and 
talk to our children about Stranger Danger on Monday 12th October in assembly at 10am. If 
you would like to sit in on this assembly you are most welcome or call in afterward to talk to 
PC Bradley.  
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

We break up for half term on Friday 16th October at 3.10pm. 

There will be an end of term 

‘Stars of the Week’ assembly at 2.30pm  

to which you are warmly invited in order to finish off the half term.  

 

Please note we return to school on Tuesday 27th October.  

School is closed on the Monday for an inset day. 

Gym Training Years 3 and 4 
Gym training starts on 
Monday from 3.15pm to 
4pm at Shepshed High 
School for Years  3 and 4 for 
4 weeks:  12th October, 26th 
October, and 2nd and 9th 
November.  If your child 
would like to go please let us 
know on Monday. If 
transport is a problem it may 
be possible to arrange to 
share lifts. 
 

Parents’ evenings/afternoons  

These will be taking place next week.  If you would 

like to make an appointment please talk to your 

child’s teacher to arrange one. This is an 

opportunity to see how your child is getting on, to 

ask questions and to familiarise yourself with the 

targets your child is working towards.  

 

One of our key improvement aims this year is that 

our children will know their targets and what they 

need to do to improve. Your support with this will 

be greatly appreciated. 
 

Meerkats and Bees trip to 

Hough Mill 
 

The Meerkats and Bees are looking 

forward to their trip on Wednesday to 

Hough Mill in Swannington so they can 

carry on their work on Harvest, The 

Enormous Turnip and The Little Red Hen.   

 

If you have any permission slips to return 

please can you do so as soon as possible to 

the school office. 
 


